
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, June 8, 2021 8:22 AM 
'Diane Tobin-Aliperti' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: FPL Rate Hike 

Good Morning, Diane Tobin-Aliperti 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 04596-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob. Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----
From: Diane Tobin-Aliperti <dta0005l@icloud.com> 

Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 7:46 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike 

Maybe if FPL had invested the money we pay them in different forms of energy, they wouldn't be asking for hikes of up 
to 18%. I say NO to further investment in the fossil fuel industry. Sincerely, Diane Tobin Aliperti. 557 Parkwood Ave. 
North Port Fl 34287 

Sent from my iPad 
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